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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By The Bay Building
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The Assistant Regional Director
for Technical Services
ATTENTION : The Chief, Legal Division
FROM : The OIC-PENR Officer
SUBJECT : LETTER FROM CORNELIA QUILIT -VILLAR RE:

ORDER TO SUBMIT OFFER FOR COMPROMISE
AGREEMENT FOR DENR CASE NO. M-13-22-L,
ADR CASE NO. 2022-1700000-0326, LOT NO. 1332,
PLS-33 LOCATED AT SITIO GAMOT, BRGY.
GAPASAN, MAGSAYSAY, OCC. MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded is the letter dated March 31, 2023 of Cornelia Quilit- Villar, with
postal address at 4592 Aurelio Subdivision, Brgy. Pag-asa, San Jose, Occidental Mindoro
pertaining to an Offer for Compromise Agreement for DENR Case No. M-13-22-L,, ADR Case
No. 2022-1700000-0326 involving Lot No. 1332, Pls-33, located at Sitio Gamot, Brgy. Gapasan,
Magsaysay, Occ. Mindoro.

In this regard, please be informed that Ms. Cornelia Quilit-Villar has been elected as
representative from among the heirs of the late Agapito C. Quilit. Accordingly, she is requesting
that the signing of Compromise Agreement be done in the Office of DENR-CENRO, San Jose,
Occ. Mindoro.

For information and record.

ERNE E. TANADA

TSD-RPS

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occ. Mindoro
Email Address: penroocemin(@denr.gov.ph



